SHARPSVILLE AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT
Regular Meeting- Reconvened
January 22, 2020

The regular meeting of January 21, 2020 of the Sharpsville Area School Board reconvened
on Wednesday, January 22, 2020, at 7:38 p.m. with President Deanna Thomas presiding.
The meeting was held in the Instrumental Music Room at the Sharpsville Area Elementary
School. The following members were present: Ron Barnes, Nicholas Hanahan, Michael
Lenzi, Janice Raykie, Mary Sternthal, Joseph Toth, Deanna Thomas, and Jerry Trontel.
Darla Grandy was absent.

Also present were Superintendent John Vannoy, Administrative Assistant to the
Superintendent Darlene Cheney, Solicitor Robert Tesone, and guests.

FIELD TRIP APPROVAL

There was a motion by Mr. Trontel, seconded by Mr. Hanahan, to approve Jordan
Mastrangelo to travel to Butler, PA on February 13-15, 2020 for District Band for an
estimated total of $291.20.

Approved: Barnes, Hanahan, Lenzi, Raykie, Sternthal, Thomas, Toth, and Trontel
Opposed: None

Motion Carried.

ADJOURNMENT

There was a motion by Mr. Toth, seconded by Mr. Trontel, to adjourn the meeting.
Motion Carried.

The meeting adjourned at 8:12 p.m.
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Jaime L. Roberts, Board Secretary
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